
ACJC Formal Hearing Adjourned - In the Matter of Deborah M. Gross-Quatrone, Judge of the Superior 

Court 

The Advisory Committee on Judicial Conduct hearing In the Matter of Deborah M. Gross-Quatrone, Judge of 

the Superior Court, has been adjourned at the respondent’s request. The hearing, which had been scheduled to 

begin on July 26 will be rescheduled at a later date. 

# # #


